
Farewell Programme on 29th June 2024 

The Department of Botany organized a warm and heartfelt Farewell Programme to bid adieu to 

the outgoing students of the 2021–2024 batch. The event was held on 29th June 2024 at the 

department, and was attended by the teaching and non-teaching staff of the department along 

with students from various semesters. 

The programme commenced with a welcome address by Dr. Ruby Doley, Head of the 

Department, who extended best wishes to the outgoing students and appreciated their 

contributions during their time at the college. Faculty members also shared their thoughts, 

expressing pride in the academic and extracurricular achievements of the batch and encouraging 

the students to pursue their future goals with confidence and integrity. 

The juniors (students of the 2nd and 4th semesters) organized a series of cultural performances, 

including songs, dances, poetry recitations, and a few entertaining games, creating a lively and 

nostalgic atmosphere. They also presented mementos and hand-made tokens of appreciation to 

their seniors as a gesture of love and remembrance. 

Representatives from the outgoing batch shared their experiences, expressing gratitude to the 

teachers for their guidance and support throughout their academic journey. They also shared 

memorable moments and encouraged their juniors to make the most of their time in college. 

The event concluded with a group photo session and refreshments, marking the end of a day 

filled with emotions, laughter, and fond memories. 

The Department of Botany extends its heartfelt wishes to the Batch of 2021–2024 for a bright 

and successful future. 



 

 

 


